Minutes of the Meeting held on November 21st 2010

Venue:

57 Ilkey Street Lynnwood

Time:

17-00

Present:
Stef Grobler; Dave Rogers; Dawie Bezuidenout; Peter Stathakis; Jeanne Jackson.  Jaco Badenhorst and Piet van der Westhuizen.

Welcome:
Stef welcomed all present and a special welcome to the two new members present, Messrs Baadenhorst and van der Westhuizen

Issue 1
The election of the new chairman for 2011.  JJ proposed that the chair remained the same. With so much experience it required continuity. All were in agreement, and the proposal was accepted unanimously.


D Bezuidenhout will be an advisor, with Chris who has years of experience in this field.
Mandate:
The revised Mandate as discussed at the AGM was approved with the proviso that the EXCO be accepted as four minimum.

Meetings:
JJ commented upon the clash of dates with the AGM and the LGR being on the same evening.  Need for better communication.

Arising:
a)
Peter suggested all EXCO members take the address and phone                          numbers list of all members and communicate with them when necessary.


b)
Stef will scan lists and forward to each member.


c)
JJ to be secretary.


d)
Faan Vice Chairman.


e)
Dave responsible for communications.



f)
Peter; Treasurer ?


g)
Piet and Jaco ad hoc to help other members when required.

Menlyn Circle
Stef explained the situation to the two new members; re: Menlyn Circle and Menlyn Node.  He described the proposed 8 lanes for Atterbury Road – the Super Node – and the High Density implications, and were objected to by Stef and Chris.

Dates:
It was decided to have a New Year function rather than a year end. January 14th has been set for a “Bring and Braai” Venue to be decided.

Closure:
there being no further business to discuss, the meeting was declared closed at 18-10.

Signed
Date:
